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Nursery Newsletter  

 
Friday 14th July 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have enjoyed a full half term of Sue Hendra stories. We read: Norman the Slug with the Silly 
Shell, No-bot the Robot and Supertato. We completed lots of fun activities linked to these books, 
like: making our own robots, learning the word character and changing the main character in the 
story and re-telling them, to name just a few.  
 
We also enjoyed preparing for our Graduation and sports day, I am sure you will agree the children 
did absolutely amazingly well. Thank you for your support with these events, it was great to see so 
many of you coming to support ‘Our Nursery Stars!’ 
 
Next week, Mrs Kasia will be leaving us on Tuesday so we thought it would be a good time to have an 
end of term party! On Tuesday 18th July, your child can come to school dressed in their own clothes - 
please make sure this is appropriate for a busy day in Nursery as we will continue to offer our usual 
Nursery activities for part of the morning. The children can also bring in a small snack (please ensure 
that products contain no nuts) and a drink (no fizzy drinks) in a named bag to enjoy during the 
party.  
 
I can’t believe that this is the last letter I write to you as your child’s Nursery teacher. What a year it 
has been. It has been an honour to get to know and work with your children and we really do wish 
them and you all the best for the future. For those children moving to a new school we wish them 
‘Good luck’, we know that they will shine. For those moving to our Reception class I look forward to 
following their journey.  
 
Thank you all for your continued support this year. Have an amazing Summer holiday and enjoy 
spending time with your child, as you know, they grow up very quickly!  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Nursery Team  
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